
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Joseph’s Training School for Boys 

We are looking for information from anyone who attended St. Joseph’s 
Training School for Boys in Alfred, Ontario. If you or someone you 
know attended St. Joseph’s between 1930 – 1985 and would like to 
share any information, please contact:  

1. Your Algonquin Negotiation Representative 

Or  

2. Mark Mackisoc, Team Leader, Residential Schools Death 
Investigation Team, Office of the Chief Coroner and Ontario 
Forensic Pathology Service Ministry of the Solicitor General 
Cell: 705 238 1163 
Email: mark.mackisoc@ontario.ca 
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